
6. PARKS AND WATERWAYS CAPITAL PROGRAMME 2001/02

A report from the Capital Projects Team Leader, Parks and Waterways Unit provided the Board with
an update of progress on Parks and Waterways Capital Projects within the Board area.

The Board decided:

1. That the Board receive the information.

2. That further information be provided on the Cave Rock landscape development and the Botanic
Kiosk bridge replacement.

3. To recommend to the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee that the $20,000 set aside in
2001/02 for works in Bromley cemetery be transferred to Linwood cemetery.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


